
EMPLOYEE OF THE QUARTER 
Lynn Terry  

It is hereby certified that Lynn Terry, Accounting Assistant, 
has been selected by her colleagues at the Transportation Agency for Monterey County  

as the Employee of the Quarter for April 1 – June 30, 2021. 
 

The Agency employees recognize Lynn for always willing to help and being VERY flexible in the 
hours/days she works (sometimes even on weekends!) during the pandemic.  Her professionalism, 

diligence, and hard work, most notably for going into the office before we were vaccinated, as needed to 
keep payroll/ accounts payabales and accounting related files up to date. 

 

On behalf of the Board of Directors and staff of the Transportation Agency for Monterey County,  
it is our great pleasure to recognize Lynn Terry for her exemplary service. 

 
Recognized By  Acknowledged By 

   
________________  ________________

TAMC Chair 
Edwin D. Smith 

Executive Director 
Debra L. Hale 

     Date: August 25, 2021 

 


